

## And it's Friday!

**Pupil Leadership** – Well done to all the children who made their election speeches to their classes; the attention the children gave to this task was fantastic and it would have been easy to elect everyone. The results were announced in celebration assembly yesterday.

**Recorders** – Following the long period of Covid today we restarted learning to play the recorder during music lessons with Mr Morris. Before the summer holidays we asked parents to ensure your child has a recorder with them in school on Fridays. Thank you.

**Pastor Jenny** – joined us for assembly on Wednesday and helped us think about how something as small as a mustard seed grows into something big and strong and what we can learn from this message.

**Sports Pembs** – This week we welcomed Mrs Sarah Thomas from Sports Pembrokeshire to Spittal. Mrs Thomas will be taking each class for PE on a Tuesday and thoroughly enjoyed getting to know everyone throughout the day.

**PFA** – The PFA met yesterday evening to plan events for this term. The PFA support the school and the children's learning through their fundraising and welcome everyone to come along to the meetings and events.

**Queen Elizabeth book -** Every child has been given a copy of this book today; please look out for it.

## Dates for the diary

- Fri 30<sup>th</sup> Sept Macmillan coffee morning
- Fri 14th Shwmae Day Come wearing Welsh colours Red, White or Green

Have a good weekend.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Vaughan Head teacher



